
From:           Patrick JANIN  
To:               aarhus compliance <aarhus.compliance@unece.org>  
Date:            05/31/2018 05:59 PM  
Subject:        Re: ACCC/C/2015/135 (France) - letter to the Party concerned  

 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Marshall  
 
In reply to your message and the letter attached to it, I would like to inform you that I do not consider 
a hearing to be needed. Nor do I wish to make any further submissions.  
 
With kindest regards,  
 
Patrick JANIN  
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